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Re.:  Clarification for 2-year intimation of projects under validation
Dear Mr. Sah,

On behalf of the Chair of the CDM Executive Board, I would like to thank you for your letter of
13 November 2014 regarding clarification for 2-year intimation of projects under validation. Your letter
has been made available to the CDM Executive Board (the Board).

I would like to inform you that, for a project activity with a start date on or after 2 August 2008
that unintentionally failed or delayed submission of the project progress, prior consideration of CDM is
demonstrated with the initial notification within 180 days of the project start date and the
communication between the project proponent, the secretariat and the host Party DNA'. However, |
would like to draw your attention to the fact that even though the delay in submitting notifications of the
project activity’s progress” does not provide a reason for a negative validation opinion, the project
participant(s) of a project activity must still submit such notifications.

I hope that this response has addressed your questions.

Yours sincerely,

Secretary to the CDM Executive Board

' In accordance with paragraph 3 of the clarification on validation of informing about the progress of a project
activity after notification of prior consideration of the CDM, available at
https://cdm.unfcce.int/sunsetcms/storage/contents/stored-file-20130604 10460128 1 /reg_guid1 1.pdf and paragraph
113 of CDM validation and verification standard (VVS) version 07.0, available at
http://cdm.unfcce.int/sunsetcms/storage/contents/stored-file-20140624190900246/acer_stan02.pdf

? In accordance with paragraph 10 of CDM project cycle procedure (PCP) version 07.0, available at
http://cdm.unfccc.int/sunsetcms/storage/contents/stored-file-20140624190732727/pc_proc01.pdf
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